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Key Stage 1 Circuit Allsports – Wednesday 26th June 2019 1.30pm 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to invite you to our Year 1 and Year 2 sports afternoon, during which 
the children will be taking part in continuous competitive activities.  We will be 
starting at 1.30pm and parents are free to follow their child’s progress around the 
course. 
 
In each session the oldest children will begin the circuit at the highest numbers, 
while the youngest children will begin on the lowest numbers.  The children move 
onto the next event in their groups when a hand bell is rung. 
 

There will be two free refreshment stations on the circuit for the children.  Children 
are not permitted to eat but are welcome to carry still drinks with them, in a 
named plastic container.   
 

It would be a great help if pupils could wear tops in their house colours, for ease 
of identification and also a sun hat in case the weather is hot. 
 
We look forward to seeing you for this event and hope you will find the morning 
as enjoyable as the children and staff will. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Ingham 
PE Co-ordinator 
pingham@parklane.cambs.sch.uk 
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